
July 2008

God is at work in the details. It was never our goal to start a literacy school 

at the city dump, but instead to rescue undocumented children who were 

trapped in poverty and give them a way out. We began teaching reading, 

writing, arithmetic and English because many of the children living in 

the dump were not getting an education and were destined to remain 

impoverished. Out of necessity we began this work. Last year we were 

able to get twenty five children enrolled into public school and this year an 

additional fifteen. As soon as these children moved on to public school, new 

children would walk through our doors and the chairs and tables would fill 

once again.

Through a series of events a great door of opportunity is opening up for 

these little ones because of prayer, advocacy and even a divine blunder. 

Now the Mexican officials are stepping up to facilitate our remaining children 

in the program. It began as our team met with school officials who worked 

with us as we helped families to document their children. Space was limited 

and only certain children were able to be admitted into public school. 

Meanwhile, unrelated to all this... we had been working on a campaign to 

deparasite one hundred and fifty children and their parents. A letter asking 

for help with this campaign was misdirected to Social Services.

When Social Services read our request to the Mexican government 

on behalf of these children, Social series replied that they along 

Mexican Federal government have begun a new program to work with 
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undocumented marginal children and fast track them 

into public school, helping them to get a school uniform, 

waving annual enrollment fees and working with 

their families to get proper documentation. They also 

guaranteed placement for all the children in school. Praise 

The Lord! Next school year our program will transition 

from a literacy school to an after school program to help 

the kids with their home work. Our Mission remains the 

same Feeding Children Body, Soul and Spirit!

Together We are Life Savers,

Prayer Requests:

1. �There is a potential opportunity that may develop with 
a Korean Christian satellite network and an accredited 
Bible school to partner with us and broadcast our Video 
Bible School curriculum, Vida Internacional. Our Mission 
is to Make Disciples throughout the Spanish Speaking 
World, through our Bible Institute. Pray for God’s will in 
this matter.

2. �We have already begun construction and are in need of 
financial and human resources to development a Base 
of Operation in Mezcales. (To house ministry teams, 
offices, collection and distribution center and living 
quarters).

IT’S TIME TO BUILD a base from which future ministry will 
flow!!

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Another Success Story
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LSMI board member Rev. Randy Barr casting vision for local 
Mexican Pastors at a breakfast sponsored by our Bible Institute 
Vida Internacional .


